
 
 
 
 

Memorial and Honorary Gifts 
The American Psychoanalytic Association (APsaA) is honored to 
accept contributions in memory or in honor of your colleagues, family, 
and friends. These contributions are a thoughtful way to remember or 
recognize members while supporting the psychoanalytic profession, 
making possible programs that can't be funded through APsaA's 
normal operating budget. 

 
Memorial and honorary gifts are listed in the December issue of The 
American Psychoanalyst (TAP) each year. 

 

Please mail your contribution along with the form below to:  

Tom Newman, Executive Director 
American Psychoanalytic Association 
309 East 49th Street 
New York, NY 10017 

 

Memorial and Honorary Gift Form 

In the name of  , 

I am making a gift in the amount of: 

 $  in honor of    

 $  in memory of    
 
My Name      

Address      

City  State  Zip code   

e-mail address:    
 

Please send an acknowledgement of my gift to the family member or honoree listed below. 

Name:    

Address:    
 
 

Please make your check payable in US dollars to the American Psychoanalytic Association. 


